
SDVS/CIR/04/2018-19                                 Date : 09/04/2018 

                                                      
THE SD VIDYA SCHOOL, NOIDA 

Session (2018-19) 
 

Dear Parent 

The SD Vidya School is committed to the welfare and happiness of it’s students. Keeping in mind, 

a number of requests from parents regarding school timings for the Pre-Primary section, the 

school has decided to change school timings for Pre-Nursery, Nursery and KG classes.  

The new timings from Monday, 16th April 2018 onwards will be 9:00 a.m.to 12:30 p.m. Students 

availing the school transport will be informed accordingly. 

 

Warm regards 

 

 

 

 

(Principal) 

 

 


